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Dear Committee members, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide my views on the use of battery cages in NSW. 
 
We can have eggs without treating animals cruelly. As an important State in a civilized nation, the 
responsibility falls to you to offer a positive role model in compassion and ethical treatment, not 
only to humans but to all creatures in Australia's care. Time to show the way NSW.  
 
Thank you for considering my submission. I look forward to seeing decisive action from the NSW 
Government on this issue. 
 
Kind regards, 
Sarina Damen 


